
ADDENDUM NO 01 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
BID NO. 024-17 Installation of Seasonal Supplemental LED Lighting 

 

The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the Assistant 
Superintendent for Electric Dept, and the City’s Building Official. 
 
The bid documents for this Bid shall be amended, revised and changed in the following particulars:   
 
                                                    
Question #1--  Who is responsible for any electrical shock hazards associated during the installation   
  process as well as after the Christmas lights are installed?  

Answer #1-- It would depend on the contract documents and/or whether there was negligence involved 

  by a city employee or a contractor employee or a defective product supplied by the  

  contractor. 
 
Question #2--  Will this job require a permit and be inspected? 
Answer #2--  No permits or inspections required 
 
 
Question #3-- Are the existing receptacles GFCI protected? Are they required to be? 
Answer #3-- Not currently, but will be for the Contractors to work safely.  Yes, any exterior receptacles  
  should be GCFI protected. 
 
 
Question #4-- Are the lights to be installed suitable for wet locations? 
Answer #4-- The stringers to be installed are UL rated for indoor/outdoor use 
 
 
Question #5--  What is the minimal height allowable for non-GFCI protected light stringers?  
Answer #5--  No minimum height, any exterior receptacle should be GFCI protected 
 
 
 
Responders are to sign and include signed Addendum No. 1 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
 
 
 
Acknowledged:  _____________________________________ 

Company 
 

_____________________________________ 
     By 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 08-3-2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


